
OCTOBER  2 &  9      2022 
      

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Wednesday Oct 5 – 9:00am- Danny Potts 

Friday Oct 7 – 9:00am – Mary Guralski 

Saturday Oct. 8  – 5:00pm – Florence Jeffrey, 

Donna Unsworth, John DeKleyn 

Wednesday Oct 12   NO MASS 

Friday  Oct 14 – NO MASS 

Saturday October 15 – 5:00 pm –  
 

Sept 17/18 - $2,400.00 including loose.  

St. Vincent de Paul collection $ 1,0300.00 

Sept 24/25/22 - $00 including loose 2590.00 
 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Oct 03-08, 2022 

MON –  Rev. Bernard (Mike) Francis 

TUE   - Rev. Arpee Nicolas Urquico 

WED – Felician Franciscan Sisters 

THU – Rev. David Avila 

FRI – Rev. Tony O’Dell 

SAT – Rev. Kiwook Kim 
 

 

Oct 10-15, 2022 

MON –  Rev. Michal Kruszewski 

TUE   - Rev. Lech Wycichowski 

WED – Chaplains 

THUR –  Rev. Lajos Angyal 

FRI – Rev. Joseph Durkacz 

SAT – Rev. Charles Galea 
 

 

The Month of October is Marian 

Month  -----It is the month of the 

Holy Rosary, known as the prayer of 

Peace.  The beauty of the Rosary is 

that it carries us into a quiet place 

where Christ is present and Mary our 

Mother holds our hand.  Please pray the Rosary daily.  

 
Our Lady of All Souls Church (21 Barton St. West, 

Hamilton) 100th Anniversary will be celebrated on Sunday 

October 23 at 3:00pm by his Excellency Bishop Douglas 

Crosby, followed by a Gala Dinner and Dance at 

Michelangelo's Banquet Centre.  For tickets and 

information please call the parish office at 905 528-1513.   

 

Little Johnny was visiting his cousins in the country 

for the first time.  He became very excited when he 

saw a spider spinning a web.  ‘Billy’, he cried to his 

cousin.  ‘come quickly and see this bug putting up his 

TV antenna.’ 

Join us in the LIFE CHAIN - Sun Oct 2, 2022 - 

2:30 to 3:30 p.m. 

Hamilton Right to Life invites you to join with 

hundreds of thousands internationally to spread the 

message of hope.  Please join us as we simply hold a 

pro-life sign (family-friendly), praying silently for 

an end to abortions. Signs will be provided. 

Please arrive @ 2:15 pm for instructions, at any of 

these locations: 

 In Hamilton:  Upper James & Mohawk    OR 

McMaster University Medical Centre 

 In Stoney Creek:  Highway 8 & Centennial Parkway   

OR  Highway 8 & Grays Road 

All are welcome to attend.  
  

 

Liturgy of the Word for Children  Resumed. All 

children in JK-Grade 3 are invited to join us for age-

appropriate readings and reflection of the Sunday 

Liturgy of the Word.  

We are also looking for volunteers. If you are 

interested in supporting this ministry, please contact 

the parish office.  
 

Confirmation 2023 Young People 

in Grade7 who will be celebrating 

the Sacrament of Confirmation in 

the Spring, are asked to fill out this 

information form here: 

https://forms.gle/w5zfkx2UinDR4W4B8. Please 

contact the parish office or Rachel at 

blessedsacramentyouth@hotmail.com for more 

information.  
 

 Youth Group Grades 7-12! Youth Group Grades 

7-12! All young people are 

invited to join us for a evening of 

games, food and friendship. Our 

meetings for the time being will 

be held in the parish hall from 

7:00-8:30 p.m.. Permission forms can be found on 

our parish website or in the Narthex.  

Upcoming Youth Events: 

      Friday, October 28th- Youth Group Grade 7-12 

Sunday, October 30th- Family Halloween Celebration 
 

Save the Date! 

Family Fall Festival for All 

Ages  Sunday, October 30th 

More information to follow 
 

World Youth Day 2023: Lisbon & Fatima, 

Portugal --July 28th – August 7th, 2023 

For more information about WYD in the Diocese of 

Hamilton please visit: wyd.hamiltondiocese.com 
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40 Days for Life – Wed Sept 28 – Sun Nov 6 
Hamilton Right to Life and 40 Days for Life are partnering 

to bring you an International Prayer Vigil in Hamilton for 

a 2nd time. Join millions of people around the world for 40 

days of prayer! Commit to helping to end the injustice of 

abortion. How? Come and pray for one (1) hour on the 

public sidewalk outside McMaster Children's Hospital, 

1200 Main St. W., Hamilton during the 40-day period.  

Sign up at 40DaysForLife.com/en/hamilton to pray in-

person for one (1) hour or more, between 7:00am - 

7:00pm; Wednesday, Sept 28 - Sunday, Nov 6 
Noble Volunteers, we need you!  

The unborn baby humans that could be your sister or nephew, 

need you more than ever! 40 Days For Life is starting 

September 28th- November 6th! Sign up on 

https://www.40daysforlife.com/en/hamilton  or call 905-962-

2864! 
 

Masses:  For all faiths these Masses are a beautiful way 

to come together to give thanks to the Lord for bringing 

40 Days into our lives, to keep praying and fasting for 

the unborn lives that we wish to protect and for the 

healing that is needed for the mothers and the fathers 

that feel despair. Please plan to attend. 

- Sat, Nov 5th @ 12:30pm, Canadian Martyrs 

Catholic Church, 1349 Main St. W., Hamilton 

- Wed, Oct 12th @ 7:00pm, Holy Rosary Church, 

287 Plains Rd. E., Burlington 

 

Hamilton Right to Life - Respect Life Fundraising 

Dinner – Thurs Nov 9, 2022 

Michelangelo Banquet Centre, 1555 Upper Ottawa St.,  

5:30pm Doors Open; 6:30pm Dinner 

Please plan to attend an enjoyable and enlightening 

evening of food, music, and raffles. Guest Speaker: 

Teresa Hartnett, Director, Family Ministry, Diocese 

of Hamilton. Tickets: $50 per person; Tables of 8 or 

10. For more information: call 905-528-3065  OR our 

website: HamiltonRightToLife.org  
 

Marriage Support - Your marriage does not have to 

feel like it is more trouble than joy, that is feels stagnant 

or disconnected and/or that it is causing you constant 

stress.  The solution is Retrouvaille - a program for 

married couples facing difficult challenges in their 

relationship.  Retrouvaille has one purpose: to help 

couples restore their marriage and rebuild a loving 

relationship.  This is a practical program, where sharing 

is not required except between the couple themselves, 

designed to improve communication, build stronger 

marriages, and help couples reconnect. The next 

Retrouvaille weekend is Oct. 21-23.  For more 

information call 905-664-5212 or email 

teamrecine@gmail.com. 

 

The Adult Choir is preparing for the Christmas 

Season.  If you are interested in participating in the 

music ministry of our 

parish and being a part of 

the Mass on Christmas 

Eve, please join us in the 

choir loft for practice, held 

every Tuesday evening at 5:30pm.  Practices last for 

one hour and weekly attendance is a must! 
 

Do you play an 

instrument?  The Adult 

Choir is looking for 

someone who plays an 

instrument that could be 

used in conjunction with Christmas music, which is 

being prepared for the 2022 Christmas season.  If you 

are interested please contact the parish office and 

leave your name and telephone number.  
 

Get on the voter’s list 

Your vote is your voice.  When you cast your vote, you’re 

declaring your support of Catholic Education  

On Oct 24th, 2022, make sure your voice is heard.  

Visit voterlookup.ca to confirm that your name in on the 

Preliminary list of Electors for the upcoming municipal 

and school board elections.  

 If you haven’t declared your Catholic school 

support, by default your property taxes are directed to the 

municipality’s English public school board.  As a property 

owner in Ontario, you’re entitled to direct your school 

support to English separate Catholic – which, in Hamilton, 

is the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School 

Board.         As a registered Separate school supporter, you 

have a say in who will represent your interests at the 

school board and other levels of government.  You don’t 

have to have children in a Catholic school to register as a 

Separate school supporter...you only have to be Catholic. 

For more information, please contact Nicole Baldini, 

Assessment Clerk, HWCDSB at 905-525-2930 ext 2006 

or baldinin@hwcdsb.ca, the City of Hamilton at 905-546-

2424 ext 4408 or MPAC at 1-866-296-6722 

 
Grief Relief - Has someone you cared about died? Are 

you grieving the loss of the person’s presence in your life? 

Are you looking for relief from the feelings associated 

with the loss of this loved one? Are you wondering if your 

feelings are normal? You are not alone! The Diocese of 

Hamilton has grief programs to help. Find out more on the 

Diocesan website at 

https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-ministry/grief-

support, or call Teresa at 905-528-7988 ext. 2250 
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